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What did we get out of the May Revision?

● Funding - Right now COLA is estimated to come in for 2023-24 at 
8.22%.  

● Reductions to the one-time block grants:
○ Arts, Music, and Instructional Materials Block Grant: likely that 

future apportionments will not be sent out.
○ Learning Recovery Block Grant: estimated reduction of around 

32%, however most apportionments have been sent to districts, 
which means there will need to be a mechanism for the State to 
“recoup” funding.

● Continued funding for Extended Learning Opportunities Program 
(ELOP) and Universal Meals.



Budgeting and State Calendar

May 12th - May Revision to Proposed State Budget

June 30th - Budgets for Districts must be approved by this date

June 30th??? - State Budget Approval

December 2023 - State to receive next flow of tax revenue

December 15th - First Interim Budget Report

January 2024 - State to determine surplus/deficit of anticipated tax 
revenue.

It is being warned to all affected by the State’s ongoing reductions in tax 
revenues that we could have additional cuts and/or deferrals in January.  
2024-25 budget creation may look very different.



Changes since 2022-23

● Supplemental/Concentration monies will be coded with their 
own resource code in order to more easily distinguish them from 
regular general fund unrestricted funds.

● Less expenditures from COVID funding as many of those 
resources have expired, except for ESSER III, which will we 
continue to spend down.

● Reductions to expected revenue from Arts, Music, and 
Instructional Block Grant

● A hold on reimbursable funds for repayment to State for 
Learning Recovery Block Grant.



What does the COLA really equal for AUSD?

Year Funded ADA* Base Grant/ADA Total Funds

2022-23 1513 $11,242.00 $17,134,073

2023-24 1406 $12,131.00 
(per LCFF calculator)

$17,185,229

Dollar amount increase $51,156.00

Percentage Change 1%

*Funded ADA is average of 3 prior 
years, will be different than actual 
ADA



Historic Birth Rates/Projections



Kindergarten Capture Rates per CALPADS 
October Certifications



Enrollment 
History & 
Projection

This is an unprecedented year for AUSD, and the typical cohort survival/prior years 
enrollment averages likely will not apply due to school closures and transportation 
reductions.  These capture of birth rates and grade level enrollment will be more accurate 
after October Enrollment Certification.  Projections will need to be fluid in the new 
environment.







Contributions from General Unrestricted

Description Amount

Special Education $4,334,038

Routine Repair and Maintenance (RRM) $700,000

Deferred Maintenance Fund 14 $150,000

Total Contributions $5,209,038



Special Education Contribution Changes



COVID Funding Updates



Budget Certification
The District can meet this year’s obligations by 

continuing to pull from fund balance, but it must continue 
to monitor expenditures and enrollment to ensure a 

positive balance in the coming fiscal years.
If enrollment does not increase or significant changes 
made, the District will likely be insolvent in 2026-27.

The District is certifying a Positive 
Proposed Budget for the 2023-2024 Fiscal Year


